
 

15.12.20 

Dear Families, 

You will no doubt be aware by now that we have had to close school this afternoon due 
to problems with leaking pipes which mean we have no hot water or heating and no 
prospect of it being mended before Thursday. This does not affect Priory 16 as they 
are in their own building. 

We are all very upset by this; we had so many lovely things planned for the next couple 
of days. However, we won’t be beaten and we plan to have a Christmas Day of missed 
events in the new term so don’t pack those Christmas jumpers away just yet! 

What a year and this just finishes it off!  

Thanks again for all your support and we look forward to coming back together for a 
busy and exciting spring term. 

Stay safe and have a very Merry Christmas. 

Janis 

 

 

 

  


